
 D A G G E T T  C O U N T Y  N E W S  

        THE FLAMING  GORGE GAZETTE 
 

August  2019          Volume 19, Issue 8S  

Colorado River Cutthroat 1 

NRCS Funding Applications 2 

Country Market/Community 

Yard Sale 
3 

2019 DAGGETT DAZE 4 

PRCA RODEO!!!! 5 

PRCA RODEO SPONSORSHIPS 6ñ7 

TOWER ROCK RUN ! 8-9 

I N S I D E  T H I S  

I S S U E :  

SPECIAL  

SUMMER  

WIND -UP  

EDITION  

A FEW LATE SUBMISSIONS AND ADDITIONAL INFORMATION HAS COME 

TO THE NEWSPAPER, SO WE ARE ISSUING THIS SPECIAL EDITION TO 

KEEP YOU ALL INFORMED!!  WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THESE EVENTS! 

ASHLEY NATIONAL FOREST  

 

NEWS RELEASE  
For Immediate Release  

Contact: 435 -781-5105  

Louis Haynes, Public Affairs Officer  

Web: https://www.fs.usda.gov/ashley 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/AshleyNationalForest 

 

  Native Colorado River cutthroat trout to be restored in Utahôs 

High Uintas Wilderness 

 
July 23,2019 

 
Vernal, Utah ï In an effort to save the native cutthroat trout population, biologists with the Utah 

Division of Wildlife Resources and the Ashley National Forest are planning to treat waters in the 

High Uintas Wilderness with rotenone to remove nonnative fish.  

 

Once the nonnative fish are removed, cutthroat trout will be reintroduced to the streams and lakes. 

Colorado River cutthroat trout are a prized fish across Utah. And a great place to catch them is the 

High Uinta Wilderness, in the Uinta Mountains in the northeastern part of the state. 

 

Unfortunately, habitat loss, coupled with cutthroats breeding with and competing with trout not native 

to the western United States, have caused dramatic declines in cutthroat trout populations across the 

West. The decline has led to concerns about the species' future. 

 

A Final Environmental Impact Statement for this proposed project has been prepared and is available 
for public review at: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=31640 . The document reviews poten-

tial effects to users and resources in the proposed project area, and evaluates whether the project 

should proceed. There will be a 45 day objection period for those that have legal standing through 

prior participation and comment on this project. If approved, the project will remove nonnative fish in 

four drainages on the South Slope of the Uinta Mountains. The first proposed treatment would occur 

in 2022.                                             The entire News Release is available at the Courthouse. 

WHAT FUN!!!     

SEE YOU THERE!   

https://www.fs.usda.gov/ashley
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